
This postcard was used for brand awareness for enrollment purposes in a neighborhood where the

school system will be opening a new campus for the first time. The campus will also be the first

charter school of any kind in the neighborhood. These postcards were mailed to parents and

handed out at local events, helping to lead to strong application numbers to start our enrollment

season.


